
34247 Consultation Costs 

Request for the existing and projected costs of the council's consultation on establishing a 

short-term letting control area as well for its planned consultation on its forthcoming local 

development plan. 

The short-term let control area consultation is on-going. The process related to the proposal 

is statutory and requires statutory advertising and for hard copy documents to be provided 

for reference. To date, costs incurred related to the current consultation are approximately 

£550. 

The Proposed City Plan Period for Representations has yet to commence. Legislation sets 

out certain requirements for this stage of the development plan process. This includes a 

statutory notice, hard copy documents to be provided to certain parties and hard copies 

made available for reference to the public. The costs related to this, to date, are 

approximately £6,000. 

Both the short-term let control area and City Plan processes are on-going and further costs 

will emerge as the projects progress.  

The projected costs are not recorded. 

 

 

 


